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Hello Los Senderos Members& Honored Guest,
 

We’re a quarter of the way through the 2017 year… 
We’ve had one monthly ride rained out, one change of 
venue, a broken down bar trailer and a heck of a lot of 
fun!  Roster books have been mailed out if you have not 
receive one or would like an additional copy, please get 
in contact with me. If you haven’t had a chance to take 
a look at our upcoming monthly rides. Ted Van Arsdale 
and his committee have created a stellar line-up. They’re 
rides you will talk about for years to come. Please take 
the time to mark your calendars, you won’t want to miss 
a single ride!
 

May Ride- Members Only  
This month is our Members Only Ride hosted by Don 
Horn, John Sedberry and James O’Keefe. It offers a great 
time to ride with just the guys.
Los Senderos Park at Rancho Samataguma.
May 18th – 21st  Thursday – Sunday
Thanks to the dollars generated from last year’s raffle, 
this year’s ride is free to all Los Senderos members; 
Active & In-Active members are encouraged to attend 
one day or all. Please RSVP on the LS site. www.
lossenderos.org or call Don Horn:  (619) 561-5133
 
Happy Trails – Chuck Gallant

April Ride Report • Pamu Ranch, Ramona
Wow! What a Magnificent turnout for our ride at 
Pamo Valley Ranch. Bobby and Janet Neal opened 
the gates for us and we had a huge showing. 55 mem-
bers and guests including “Honored Guest” Marty 
Barnard and her daughter saddled up for this scenic 
ride. Steve Williams, Chris Mummert, and Chris 
Castillo all broke away from their responsibilities to 
ride again. Many thanks to our ride committee Don 
Bright, Bill Cuddeback and Steve Vaughn who lead 
our group meandering around rolling hills and across 

the valley deep in grass. Even our Bar Wagon did 
some meandering searching for a good location to set 
up for us. After 2 flat tires we all met back at the Oak 
Grove where Jim Sheridan’ prepared a scrumptious 
meal of pork ribs and beef tri-tip. While nestled under 
the shady grove with a drink or two and the smell of 
chow being prepared, we were in Horseman’s Heav-
en. One can’t ask for a more perfect location to ride. 
Many “Thanks” to the Neal’s for being such gracious 
hosts.



May 18-21 - Members Only Ride LS Park	 - Descanso

June 25th - Chaney Ranch - Warner Springs

July 23rd	 - Rancho Samataguma - Guatay

August 27th - Tullocks Crouch Meadows - Mt. Laguna

September 20-24 - Annual Ride - Los Senderos Park/Descanso

October 22nd - Lions Tigers and Bears - Pine Valley

November 24-25th - Vowles All His Ranch - Pioneer Town

2017 Monthly Ride Calendar

2017 Monthly Ride Committee
Committee Chair: Ted Van Arsdale
Committee: Don Bright, Bill Cuddeback, Bob Moreau, Steve Vaughn


